
What is it?

How AI is
Changing
Higher Ed

The Arizona Chapter of the National

Organization for Student Success is

hosting a FREE virtual hot topics

conference  where higher ed faculty

and staff can collaborate and discuss

the increasing use of artificial

intelligence on college campuses.

Panelists will discuss the pros/cons of

this new technology as well as discuss

best practices going forward. 

Will Be Held Virtually On:

Friday, September 29,  2023
9am-10:30am

 
 

CLICK HERE TO JOIN US!

Conference Schedule:
Panel Presentation/Discussion

Breakout Sessions with Q&A

Final thoughts/Wrap-up

Contact Information:

Email: aznossoffice@gmail.com
AZ NOSS Website

Register for February's NOSS

Conference in Las Vegas, NV


